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LM/lm  18th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all of your continued help and 
support over this last year at Great Crosby. 
 
Your fabulous children really do shine every day in all that they do with their energy, 
enthusiasm and love of learning. Our year has been filled with so many achievements; 
sporting events, music shows, trips and school plays and productions and the Children’s 
University celebration. Thank you, children. 
 
Of course, none of this would be possible without the huge amount of hard work and 
dedication from all of the staff, inside and outside of the classroom - they really do go above 
and beyond. Thank you to all of them, we are a great team. To the parish and governors too 
who give of their time so freely. 
 
Lastly, a thank you to you as parents and carers, whose ongoing support is invaluable to help 
your children succeed. Thank you especially to all of the PTA and parent helpers this year for 
providing all of those other opportunities for our children, especially those parents who are 
leaving us with their Y6 children who have helped so much over the years. 
 
So please make sure you rest up, have a fantastic summer break and we will see you on 
Wednesday 3rd September. We will be sending out a uniform reminder on a separate letter 
to help you know what you need for September. 
  
Best wishes 

 
Louise Morton 
Headteacher 
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